From: O"Connor, Kevin

To: "Cindy Muller"; "breyer@google.com"
Subject: Wednesday Meeting On-track

Hi Cindy and Andrew,

I wanted to let you know that I would like to hold our meeting as planned. We will have information to share with you regarding our interconnection application, along with a list of specific questions and needs.

See and/or talk with you tomorrow.

Cheers,

Kevin O'Connor Energy Resilience Coordinator City of San Jose Community Energy Department

Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov

Ph: (408) 535-8538